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Dear Mr Burge

Please find attached correspondence on the matter of a request for a re-count in the WA Senate
elections.

The Electoral Commissioner also expects to provide a media release on this matter shortly.

Ms.Patricia Georgee | Senior Lawyer

Legal Services Section | Legal & Compliance Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
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